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For an arbitrary collective, comprising of a set of agents, the conforming be-
havior corresponds to that, when the agent makes decisions regarding its actions
largely based on the opinions or actions of agents around it. Conformity as a
social phenomenon can often be observed in real world. One of the first formal
models of conforming behavior was proposed by M. Granovetter in [2]. In that
paper it was assumed that collective were represented by complete graphs, thus
each agent observed actions of all the other agents. The dynamics in [2] was
defined via the number of active agents in the collective at particular time mo-
ments. In [2] there was considered the problem of finding stationary points —
situations when the number of active agents at the next time moment coincides
with that at the current time moment.

In [4] we described automaton models of conforming behavior. To represent
collectives in [4] we used Synchronous Boolean Networks (SBN) [3]. From our
point of view, the models from [4] make it possible to naturally interpret activa-
tion dynamics in networks defined by graphs of arbitrary structure. It was also
shown that the proposed models possess relatively efficient algorithmic compo-
nent. In computational experiments the state-of-the-art SAT solving algorithms
[1] made it possible to analyze networks of random structure with up to 500
vertices.

In this report we present new computational results for models from [4]. In
particular, we propose new techniques for constructing propositional encodings
of automaton mappings, that make it possible to study activation dynamics
(of models from [4]) for networks of thousands of vertices. In our computational
experiments we considered networks generated according to Erdős-Rényi, Watts-
Strogatz and Barabási-Albert models.
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